
 

 

 

Fellow P&DARCS Members 

Greetings to one and all. I hope this update finds you all in good 

health and enjoying some flying. 2022 is well and truly up and 

running now and thankfully on the way to putting the events of 

the past 18 months or so behind us! 

 

A quick reminder that the mass glider launch, BBQ and Twi Fly is 

coming up this Saturday (February 26th). The Roy Robertson Event 

follows on Sunday. 

 

As well, the annual Monty Tyrrell Scale Rally will be in the 

spotlight again and we’re all happy to see this special P&DARCS 

event back on the calendar again. The Monty will take place 

on Sunday, March 27th with a working bee on the Saturday in 

preparation for the event.  

 

Under the guidance of Vice President Neil Addicott, your 

P&DARCS Future Planning Committee has met this year to start 

mapping out some visions for the ongoing management and 

upkeep of the club. High on the agenda are runways, building 

maintenance and an improved business model. Once the sub-

committee is at a point with some definite items, these will be 

detailed and presented to the members.  

 

Once again, if there are specific items that you feel should be 

on the committee’s radar for the short or long-term benefit of 

the club, you are more than welcome to let me know your 

thoughts. 

 

Our esteemed editor Frank is always looking for material for his 

monthly publication, so if you have some photos or an idea for 

an article, please let him know. A few quality photos and a 

short, one page collection of words will go a long way to help 

support a variety of content for the newsletter. 

 

Don’t forget, there are lots of jobs coming up around the field 

which need manual labor.  Additionally, some more assistance 

with instructing is needed. If you can assist us with any of this, 

please send me an email so that we can start to schedule some 

items.  

 

 

Clear skies to all 

 

Keith Quigg | AUS 22897 

P&DARCS President  
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PHONE: 

0448 749 865 

 

WEBSITE: 

https://www.pdarcs.com.au 
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president@pdarcs.com.au 

 

 


